
REMEMBERING

Norma Dyck
June 3, 1945 - March 20, 2012

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Barbara Krell  (formerly Nelson)

Relation: Co-worker

To Norma's family.  I was so sad to hear that Norma had died.  We worked on the same team at CU

for many years and I will always treasure the memories of the times we spent together - both happy

and sad.  Norma was a truly nice woman who always greeted you in the same friendly way each time

you met. We shared a lot of laughs over the years.  My condolences to the family, I know how much

you must miss her.   Sincerely Barb.

Tribute from Jake & Linda Sawatzky

Relation: Bethel Mennonite Church connection

So sorry to hear about Norma's passing. She was a gentle soul. Our most sincere condolences,

especially to her siblings.

With love & prayers, Jake & Linda


